
Ph” / TheARAMARK Towera
1101 Market Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19107-2994

HOWARD NEUKRUG
WaterDepafIment Commissioner

WORK NO. S-50042-G 05/30/2013

WAKELING STREET FROM DITMAN STREET TO JACKSON STREET
DITMAN STREET FROM MARGARET STREET TO WAKELING STREET

WORTH STREET FROM HERBERT STREET TO WAKELING STREET

Dear Water Customer and neighbor,

I am writing to alert you that the Water Department will be starting construction work in your
neighborhood in the near future at the above location.

This project is part of the overall Green Infrastructure Initiative Implemented by City of Philadelphia to
improve the subsurface drainage of your neighborhood. Green storm water infrastructure includes a range
of soil-water-plant systems that intercept storm water, infiltrate a portion of it into the ground, evaporate a
portion of it into the air, and in some cases release a portion of it slowly back into the sewer system.

The Water Department has hired a private contractor, A.P Construction, Inc. to complete the above
project. The work is scheduled to start 06/03/2013.

We have scheduled a photographer from the City’s Records Department to visit the job site to record all
existing conditions prior to the start of construction. This will help to avoid potential disputes between the
contractor and property owners and assure that all work sites are left in acceptable condition upon
completion of the project

Construction work, unavoidably, is never a clean or noiseless business. It can involve the use of large
construction equipment to break out roads, excavate deep trenches and haul heavy materials to and from
the site. It will be necessary to temporarily store construction materials in selected areas along the street
until the new green infrastructures are installed. Throughout construction, normal day to day street use
will be disrupted as temporary accommodations must be made for parking, vehicle and pedestrian traffic,
trash pick-up and emergency access. Trench repaving and final clean-up will complete the work on your
block. During normal working hours, between 7:00 AM and 3:30 PM, it may be necessary to close the
street to through traffic. The contractor will also post “No-parking” signs on an as required basis as the
work proceeds. Trash should be placed at the curb as regularly scheduled and the contractor will assist the
Streets Department with pick up.

The Water Department has assigned an Inspector to the project that will be on-site every day. Should you
experience any problems during the course of the work please ask to talk with the Inspector, Deborah
Mullen (phone 215-380-2551), on the job site. The inspector will discuss the problem with the contractor
and do whatever is possible to assist you. If you are unable to contact the Inspector at the job site or have
any other questions concerning the work, please contact me at the number listed below between 8:30 AM
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and 4:30 PM, Monday thru Friday. Should an emergency occur during non-working hours, please call the
Water Department hot line at 685-6300, where someone will take your call at any time.
Please keep these phone numbers handy in the event you find a need for our assistance, and thank you in
advance for your patience and cooperation.

Very truly yours,
Blair Alegant PB

Division Engineer
215-685-6363

cc: CBFJBritt, 50042
Div Eng Blair Alegant,
Laura Copeland
Artur Hoist
J. DiGiulio
E. Wilber
J. Dahme
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